
St George’s Parade 

Early on Saturday morning, a group of about 25 cadets from Wilson’s School and 
Wallington Girls, army and RAF sections, departed from East Croydon Station en 
route to London Victoria.   

Upon arrival, we met with Captain Grant and the remaining cadets, before a brisk 
walk down towards Whitehall. Here, we were greeted with hundreds of other cadets: 
ACFs, RAF and Sea Cadets from all over London, invited especially to take part in 
the St George’s Day parade at the Cenotaph. 

At about 1030am we were ready to march off onto the Cenotaph. We followed the 
ACF cadets, while Sgt Pepper (WHSG) carried the banner, despite the strong winds 
and the fact the banner was easily double her height, proudly representing all in the 
Wilson’s School CCF.   

Very touching words were said during the service, urging us all to remember those 
who gave their lives many years before for our country.   

All in all, we all thoroughly enjoyed the event and are very appreciative to everyone 
to hosted the event.  

 


